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On-Site Assistance – 3 
	New Berlin
Williamsville
	John Wood Community College

	
	


Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 3
· FCAE Staff Meeting – Parkland College, Champaign
· Statewide IAITC Coordinator’s Meeting – Parkland College, Champaign
· California Agricultural Education Program Tour – L.A. and Sacramento

Other Activities

· Developed and sent letters to administrators regarding the incentive funding grant application.

· Developed article for 2007 Illinois Ag Ed Report.

· Made contacts regarding welding workshop prior to June Conference.

· Completed several activities in preparation for the District III Summer Workshop.

· Completed several activities related to the FCAE Split Year Calendar.

· Sent reminder letters to agriculture teachers about enrollment data.

· Burnt CD’s for Magic Kits for the May IAITC meeting.

· Completed several tasks related to the Animal, Plant, and Soil Science CD Revisions.

· Entered data into the Agriculture Teacher Database.

· Posted teaching vacancies to the IL Ag Ed website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 1105
Commentary
This month I was fortunate enough to be able to travel with Sarah Hileman to California to visit outstanding agricultural education programs in the Los Angeles and Sacramento areas.  The programs were all large programs in very urban areas.  The trip was very worthwhile and educational.  As a result of my trip, I have several ideas of concepts or events that may improve agricultural education in Illinois.  For example, in every program nearly every ag class offers academic credit.  Ag Biology and Vet Science for science credit, Ag Economics for Social Science credit, and Floral Design for fine arts credit.  Another item of interest is that in every program, 100% of the students have a SAE project.  In several of the schools, that is accomplished due to the fact that a large number of student animal projects are housed on the school farm.  As a result of this experience, I feel that many of land labs in Illinois are under utilized and should include animal science facilities. 












